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THE GREEN VALLEY FIRE DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING-FIRE CODE AMENDMENT 

January 29, 2020, 2019 at 9:00 A.M. 

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the 
Green Valley Fire District Governing Board and to the general public that the 
Green Valley Fire District will hold a public hearing concerning the proposed 
amendment to the 2018 International Fire Code and Amendments which were 
adopted July 25, 2018.   This public hearing is scheduled to take place on 
Wednesday January 29, 2019, starting at 9:00 A.M.   The meeting will be held 
at Green Valley Fire District’s headquarters/training center, located at 
1285 W. Camino Encanto, Green Valley, Arizona. Board Members or other 
participants may attend by telephonic conference.  The Board may vote to go 
into executive session on any agenda item, pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-
431.03(A)(3) for legal advice with the District’s attorney on matters set forth 
in the agenda item. 

Copies of the proposed amendment are available upon written request during 
normal business hours at the same location or at www.gvfire.org. 

 

Posted January 7, 2020 

 

Green	Valley	Fire	District	
1285 West Camino Encanto 

Green Valley, Arizona 85622-8222 
520/625.9400 

www.gvfire.org 
Chuck Wunder, Fire Chief 

  


